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Conference/workshop attendance:
My participation in the PMET Conference this summer gave me at new perspective on both the pedagogy and content for the Math 10A & 10B courses I am teaching.   I was both inspired and motivated to use some of the pedagogy’s and materials I was exposed to.  The weeklong 9 hour per day combination of classroom observations and workshops allowed me to observe and work on implementation of new materials with my colleagues.  The extent of student centered curriculum delivery as well as a five-pronged approach allowed me to enhance my teaching capabilities by exploring new curriculum.   I was so inspired that I wrote a mini-grant proposal that would allow me to implement some of the new techniques I was exposed to.

This semester I attended a Power Point Workshop.  The inability to write on the projected presentation during delivery disallows demonstration of the problem solving process.  There is potential for development of a few case specific concepts using this medium.  However, the lack of operational classroom equipment and the inability to write on the projected presentation is a real impediment to my desire to invest time in developing this method of delivery (I have had difficulty just finding an operational overhead projector on several occasions this semester).  Blackboard was implemented in all my courses last semester.  I posted my lecture notes for each lecture, practice tests and course information on Blackboard.  The rate of student use was below 20%.  I feel the time I spent on the Blackboard presentations would have been put to better use improving course materials, exploring ways to make materials more interesting and applicable to student experience in life.  

Staff development leadership and participation:

I attended all staff development sessions and department meetings held this semester.  One I found very interesting was the Power Point workshop.  I don’t feel that the time allotted for this workshop was adequate.  Last semester, I completed 27 units of graduate level coursework in my field.  The subjects I studied included topics applicable to all courses I am teaching as well as those I would like to teach in the future.  

Institutional/district committee participation:

Last semester, I served on the curriculum committee.    Last spring I worked on the revision of the Math 4A course outline with M. Watts and submitted it to the curriculum committee in a timely manner.  Currently, I am serving on the Faculty and Staff Diversity Advisory Committee.  I am also working with the Accreditation standard 2B sub-committee on a study of the college’s success in delivery of various student services.   A survey instrument is being developed by this committee to help us measure this.  I also observed a part-time instructors class, to assist in his evaluation.  

Professional association memberships:

I stay current with new developments in my field through my memberships in MAA, AWM, PMET and NCTM.
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